
PRESCHOOL AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Invitation digital parent contact nursery and primary school  
Monday 8/02/21 to Friday 12/02/21  
 
 

Dear parent (s)  
 
Via a ​parent contact , the class teacher would like to inform you about the learning development and school                   
performance of your child.  
- In ​kindergarten , the course of the past period is examined together (how was the game played, worked                  

and learned).  
- The ​primary school​ results on the ​winter report are​ discussed in. 
 
As a school, we attach great importance to your attendance and parental involvement. We therefore think                
it is important that you are present (digitally or physically) at this time.  
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Given the current healthourfind ​crisis,parentscontacts​ ​contactless​ place (​via 
Smartschool​ ​Live​ ​or​ ​by phone​).  
 
Createvia ​parent contactSmartschool module​ an ​online​ ​appointment​ with the teacher.  
You can check there which times are available. 

⇨ More info? See ​manual​ - ​Smartschool​ ​module​ ​parent contact​. 
 
If you ​problems​ have ​with​ your ​Smart School Account​ ​or​  ​making​ a ​digital​ ​appointment​, 
you can contact the secretariat on ​053 / 46.33.00​.  
They will make an appointment with you by phone. 

 

You can from ​Monday 25/01/21​ to ​Friday 5/02/21​ make an appointment digitally. 

⇨ On Monday 01/02/21, parents who have not yet made an appointment will 

receive a reminder (by telephone and / or via text message). 
 

 

If the school results are worrying, it is possible that the school deems a physical meeting 
essential and therefore the parent contact exceptionally continues at school. 
You will be contacted for this by the class teacher or the care coordinator. 
 
During a physical contact with the parent, you wear a ​mouth mask​and keep itat all times 
sufficient​ ​distance​ (at least 1.5 meters)  and ​disinfected​ ​hands​ when entering the 
building. 
 

The language of instruction for this contact moment is ​Dutch​. If you do not speak the 
language, we ask you to provide an interpreter or confidential adviser.  

⇨ Please notify us if this is the case and we will ensure that this person can 

digitally participate in the parent contact. 
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PRESCHOOL AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 
Who is who?  

 
 
Management  

master Stanny  
 

Care coordinators  
Miss Els DW - toddlers / 1st and 3rd grade 
teacher Sharon - 2nd stage 

 
Classroom teachers nursery section  

K0 / 1A - teacher Tina  
K0 / 1B - teacher An  
K0 / 1C - teacher Jana 
K2A - teacher Stefanie  
K2B - teacher Barbara  
K3A - teacher Saskia and Lore 
K3B - teacher Nadine  

 
Class teachers lower department 

L1A - teacher Marina  
L1B - teacher Lies  
L2A - teacher Katrien A.  
L2B - teacher Celien ​(replacing teacher Shari)   
L3A - teacher Annabel  
L3B - teacher Inge 
L4A - teacher Katrien DJ. 
L4B - teacher Natalie and Mieke  
L5A - teacher Els A.  
L5B - teacher Shana 
L6A - teacher Ann  
L6B - teacher Elisa and Eva  
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